
December Newsletter

2024

President 's Corner

Happy December everyone - hope your 
holiday season is filled with joy and love!! - 
Dani

Trina Wagner 12/8  Bonne Abraham 12/10

Karen Zanetell 12/12

Sheryl Johnson 12/14

Sandra Fowles 12/19

Kay O'Neill 12/20

Sandra Ellingson  12/21 Rose Neff 12/23

Christine Holmes Bradley 12/24

Jody Schickedanz 12/27

Melanie Watson 12/29

Barbara Hohlwein 12/30



December Potluck look for our blast for 
details see you there- Maggie



From Napa Valley Register



NVQG General Meeting November 9, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 9:58am by President Dani Neuman.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

Happy birthday to many Members.

November birthdays were recognized and birthday coasters were distributed.

Dani, President, advised the position of President is still open.  If there is not a slate of 

officers picked by the end of the year, the quilt will fold, according to our by-laws.

There is also a need for an Opportunity Quilt liaison.  

Carol Homes was recognized for being our historian for 40 years.  Many thanks to Carol.  

She is looking to retire and with that the newly elected president will be reaching out to fill 

the position.  

Rose Luce was awarded Honorary Lifetime membership by the Board for work and vision 

in the guild over many years of service.  

Secretary, Trudy Molina asked for changes or additions to the October minutes?  Seeing 

none, Minutes accepted as presented in the newsletter.

Treasurer, Ellen Wulf reported a balance of $29,604.21.  If you would like a copy, see Ellen.

Co-Vice Presidents, Maggie Walker and Margret Gaeddert:  Today, Marjan Kluepfel lecture 

on ?Evolution of an Art Quilter.

Also, signups at the front table for Christmas potluck.  Please sign up so we know how 

many tables are needed.  Please bring your Christmas quilts for show and tell.

 Membership, Evelyn Zlomke, advised approximately 60 members present and one new 

member.  Renee? and Evelyn encourage members to renew their memberships at the back 

table.  

Evelyn also gave an update about the quilts hanging at Healthquest.  Four members, 

including herself, have quilts hanging.  She encouraged members to go see them.   

Historian Carol Holmes advised books are all up to date.

Newsletter, Nikki Feil.  Unable to report ? no zoom today.

Block of the Month.  Patty G. filling in.  Many beautiful blocks turned in.  Fat Quarters were 

given to Trina for outreach quilts.  The next block is for Christmas.  Directions available 

today as well as being posted.

Communications, Patty Glenn.  Nothing to report.

Monthly Fundraiser - Denise and Cathy pulled four winning tickets.  Congratulations to all



Quilts to Share, Rose Luce.  Upcoming events will be announced.

Fair/Publicity, Rose Luce.  Hopefully we will have a full slate of officers and be able 

to continue.

 

Hospitality, Joan Wilson, nothing to report.

Joan Barber, Sunshine, nothing to report.

Parliamentarian, Linda Feutz.  Absent

Website, Maggie Walker.  Up and running.  Show and Tell up to date.  

   

Meeting was adjourned at 10:27am followed by Show and Tell.

Respectfully submitted,
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